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Activities of vulture funds and their impact on human rights

The Secretariat of the Human Rights Council Advisory Committee, on behalf of the Advisory Committee, has the honour to refer to resolution 34/3 of the Human Rights Council entitled “Mandate of the Independent Expert on the effects of foreign debt and other related international financial obligations of States on the full enjoyment of all human rights, particularly economic, social and cultural rights”. The resolution is attached for ease of reference.

In paragraph 7 of the resolution, the Council “takes note with appreciation of the progress report of the Advisory Committee on the activities of vulture funds and their impact on human rights, and requests the Committee to present a final report thereon to the Human Rights Council at its thirty-ninth session for its consideration”.

The Human Rights Council Advisory Committee welcomes inputs from Member States and other stakeholders, including international organizations, national human rights institutions and non-governmental organizations, concerning concrete data, statistics, best practices and major challenges in addressing the activities of vulture funds and their impact on human rights, so to integrate the report thereof in view of its finalization and submission to the Human Rights Council. 

We would be grateful if any information you wish to provide could be sent to the Secretariat of the Advisory Committee by 1 June 2018.
Secretariat of the Human Rights Council Advisory Committee
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The Secretariat of the Human Rights Council Advisory Committee avails itself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of its highest consideration.
23 February 2018

